L. 7.2025
Class il

Another busy week in class 11!

In topic work we have been thinking about survival in the stone age and what skills we would need. We talked
about where we would live and how we would get food and water and keep warm. Some of us were more
conﬂdent than others that we would be able to survive back then!

We also finished our clay ‘bone’ necklaces which look very stylish!

In Numeracy we have been looking at data handling and statisitics. We have been collecting our own
data from our peers and creating tally charts and bar charts to record our findings.

In PE we played some parachute team building games trying to stop a seaqull stealing everyone’s chips and
creating a mexican wave to control objects travelling in the surface of the parachute. We had to work hard
together to succeed.

This week we met our new teachers ready for Septmeber and our year six friends went to spend some more time at
their new school. Everyone is really excited now about new adventures after the holidays.

Please can we ask that all children bring in a carrier bag next week to take home any work and belongings at the
end of term, thank you.




